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Be the best we can be! 

 Our assembly topic after Christmas is:  Setting Goals for Success 

Friday 20th  

December 

2020 

 

4T Made crepes in their D&T lesson this lesson, they ook 

great 4T well done!  

 

2S have been designing pictures using different 

painting techniques and experimenting with colour. 

Lucas brought one in that he made at home, well 

done Lucas!  

School Uniform reminder: 

Please make sure that you send your child in the correct school uniform. 

It can be purchased from www.steadyschoolwear.co.uk 

Boys 

School/plain royal blue sweatshirt 

White/pale blue polo shirt. 

Trousers - grey or black. 

Black shoes 

 

KS1 had a brilliant Christingle service at the church 

with Reverend Aain, the children were amazing!  

Girls 

School sweatshirt or a blue sweatshirt / cardigan. 

White/pale blue blouse/polo shirt 

Skirt / pinafore dress or trousers – grey or black 

Black shoes 
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Attendance Sessions missed  

If you are having 

difficulty getting your 

child to school, please 

contact the school 

office. 

Message from the school: 

Thank you to all the pupils 

for their hard work during 

the Autumn Term.   

Our attendance has        

improved this term and we 

know we can continue this 

in the Spring Term.  Well 

done! 

We hope that you have a 

fantastic Christmas and 

New Year and look forward 

to welcoming you all back 

on the 7th January 2020. 

Visit us on Twitter 

@MountbattenPrim 

We know that good school 

attendance and 

punctuality leads to good 

learning. Our school 

attendance target is 

96.1%. In order to achieve 

our target we do require 

the support of parents. 

Please inform the school 

of any absence before 

9am.  

 

Well done to classes  2S & 

3S. You are the attendance 

superstars this week!  

 

Back to school! 

We return on Tuesday 7th 

January 2020 at the usual 

time  of 8.45am. Breakfast 

club will be open 8-

8.30am. Please be 

reminded that if your child 

will into be coming into 

school you need to inform 

the school office before 

9am.  

 W/C 

09/12 

W/C 

16/12 

FS1 91.28% 82.99% 

FS2ML 96.47% 95.29% 

FS2KW 91.25% 95.88% 

1J 99.26% 97.41% 

2SJ 92.69% 96.15% 

2S 98.52% 98.15% 

3J 96.67% 98.89% 

3S 97.50% 99% 

4J 97.39% 96.52% 

4T 98% 95% 

5G 96.84% 82.11% 

5D 97.65% 97.65% 

6W 91.47% 89.71% 

Whole 

School 

95.73

% 

94.20

% 

 W/C  

09/12 

W/C 

16/12 

Unauthorised 23 26 

Authorised  4 2 

Medical  3 5 

Holidays   

Illness 55 67 

TOTAL 85 100 

School productions 

The children in the F1 

Carol concert, F2 Nativity 

and KS1 Extravaganza 

did a brilliant job! Thank 

you to the parents for their 

support in helping the 

children learn their lines, 

songs and sorting 

costumes!  

Dinner Money 

Dinner money will be 

increasing to £1.50 from 

January 2020. If you 

already have arrears 

please ensure that these 

are cleared so that the 

amount owing does not 

become unmanageable.  

If arrears reach £10 or 

more children will need to 

be brought to school with 

a packed lunch.  


